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October 7, 1974

Mr. Cris Aldrete
Senator Lloyd Bentsen's Office
Senate Office Building
Washington, D. C.

Dear Cris;

I hope that everything is alright with you. It was good
to have the Senator visit us in Corpus Christi September 28,
1974.

Cris, I would like to ask another favor of you. I would
like to know if you could send me one or two copies of the
Congressional Record of the 93rd Congress, the second session
Volume 120, Tuesday, September 17, 1974, number 139.

Thank you for the assistance that you can give me. Keep
up the good work. Hope that we can see you in Corpus Christi
sometime.

ince ely,

P. Garcia, M.D.
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